
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 

 

KITTERY PORT AUTHORITY 

 
Thursday September 21, 2017 – 6:00 p.m. 

 

The Kittery Port Authority will be holding a workshop to discuss and work on the 

following possible changes to the Rules and Regulations.  

1. Temporary Mooring Program 

2. Pier use fees 

3. Qualified Mooring Inspections 

4. Fees related to applications for Piers, floats, and other marine structures  

5. Review of fees for the 2018 season  

 

 

Posted September 14, 2017 


